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NEW HAVEN CITY PLAN COMMISSION ADVISORY REPORT

RE: ORDER OF THE BOARD OF ALDERS Designating the 2 Floor Atrium Rotunda of
City Hall “Pattie’s Place” in perpetuity to honor the recently retired long-term city
employee Patricia Lawlor. (Board of Alders)

REPORT: 1522-14
ADVICE: Approval

BACKGROUND
Pattie Lawlor spent many years in City Hall as treasured staff; having just retired the Board proposes to
honor her in perpetuity by renaming the second floor Atrium “Pattie’s Place”.

PLANNING CONSIDERATIONS
There is no language in the Code of Ordinances which addresses naming of interior, City-owned spaces. That
said, it seems appropriate and right that the Atrium be renamed in Ms. Lawlor’s honor.

ADVICE
The Commission recommends approval. \
ADOPTED: December 19, 2018 ATTEST: MD \v i

Edward Mattison Michael Piscitelli, AICP

Chair Acting Economic Development Administrator



